

June 2020

BUSINESSES ARE STARTING TO REOPEN

We are increasing the number of PPR staff in the office. Starting Monday, June 8, we will have up 3 staff persons in the office, making sure to wear masks and keeping appropriate distancing when interacting. We are still asking that you call if you would like to visit the office. We ask that our visitors wear masks as well. We appreciate and value your business and your help keeping all of us healthy.

The Michigan State Medical Society has a number of tele-town hall meetings scheduled as well as a Safe Return to Practice Toolkit. Find information at the link below:

https://www.msms.org/Resources/Quality-Patient-Safety/COVID-19-Resource-Center-for-Physicians-and-Patients

Michigan counties provide guidance for employers and business to reopen safely. Please see the links below to find out what you can do.

Reopening Kit Oakland county

https://www.oakgov.com/covid/resources/Pages/default.aspx

Reopening advisement Wayne County

https://www.waynecounty.com/departments/econdev/reopening-resources.aspx

Reopening resources for Genesee County Employers and Businesses

https://www.flintandgenesee.org/coronavirus-resources-for-employers-and-businesses/

Reopening resources for Washtenaw County Guidance for Business

https://www.washtenaw.org/3122/Guidance-for-Businesses

Reopening resources for Macomb Business

https://business.macombgov.org/business-ResourcesRe-openingBusinessCOVID-19

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Michigan has provided temporary policy and coverage changes. Some are set to expire June 30. We will monitor for changes and updates as that date approaches. Here is as link to the temporary changes.

https://www.bcbsm.com/content/dam/public/shared/documents/coronavirus/provider/alerts/covid-19-temp-changes-due-to-pandemic.pdf

And remember, we're here to help you. Don't hesitate to call at any time for any reason.